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Mr. President,
Romania extends a warmly welcome to the delegation of Canada and appreciates the in-depth and informative presentation on the human rights situation in the country.
We commend, inter alia, the sound commitment of Canada aimed at promoting gender equality and empowerment of women, as well as the various initiatives on youth, such as the Youth Employment Strategy.

Our recommendation to Canada is related to the ratification of those international human rights instruments to which Canada has not yet become party, in particular the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment.
We wish Canada a successful UPR process.
Thank you. 
